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Dear Families, 
 
As part of our Catholic Schools Week celebration, we invite you to a special Mass 
dedicated to celebrating our grandparents.  
 
This Mass will be held on: 

 
Thursday, January 23rd 

at 9.30am 
in St Patrick's Chapel 

 
We hope you can join us in recognising the important role grandparents play in the 
lives of our pupils and in the broader community. 
 
The Mass will be an occasion for our school community to come together in prayer 
and gratitude for the wisdom, love, and support that grandparents provide to their 
grandchildren and families.  
 
We encourage all families to attend and bring their grandparents. 
 
Thank you for being a part of our vibrant school community, and we look forward to 
celebrating this special mass together. 
 
 
                                                                                Yours sincerely  
 
                                                                Mrs M McErlean 
                                                                                       Acting Principal  
 
 
 
 

                                                                                     
 
                                              


